
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF AZUSA UTILITY BOARD MEETINGS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meetings of 
the Utility Board scheduled for Monday, April 27, 2020, and 
Monday, May 26, 2020 have been cancelled. 

 
Said meeting was to be held at Azusa Light & Water, 729 N. 

Azusa Avenue, Azusa CA, at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Approved by the Utility Board on April 20, 2020. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dated:  April 23, 2020 

 
 
 
 
Anthony Hernandez 
Senior Administrative Technician 


